
 
 

STANDARD ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
FOR 

CITY COUNCIL AUTHORIZED DISPOSAL 
OF 73 SURPLUS LOTS THROUGH 

THE SEALED BID PROCESS 
CASPER, WYOMING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Casper, Wyoming, will receive sealed bids until 2:00 P.M., 
local time, Tuesday, March 28, 2017, for the following: 
 

“73 SEPARATE SURPLUS LOTS” 
 
Bidders are invited to bid on any one (1) or all lots.  Bids must be in one sealed envelope with 
statement thereon “BID ENCLOSED, SURPLUS EQUIPMENT”, and submitted to the Fleet 
Office, Casper Service Center, 1800 E. “K” Street, Casper, Wyoming, at or before the above 
stated time.  Bids will be opened publicly, read aloud, and tabulated by the City Manager, or his 
Designee, at the above stated time and place, unless an alternative site is designated in writing 
which is posted at the Fleet Office prior to the time of the bid opening.  The City of Casper, 
Wyoming, reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any informalities or 
technicalities in the bidding.  Sample Lots: 
 
 

“73 SEPARATE SURPLUS LOTS” 
 

  LOT #13  Olympia Electric Ice Edger 
  LOT #6  Truck Bed Toolbox 
  LOT #16  Stainless Steel Kitchen Sinks 
  LOT #22  Snap-on Tire Balancing Machine 
 
  
The above listing is only a sample of the items to be sold.  Other equipment to be disposed of 
includes but is not limited to copiers, televisions, other equipment, office furniture, and 
miscellaneous items.  A complete listing of the items for auction is available at the Casper Service 
Center, 1800 East “K” Street, Casper, Wyoming, (307) 235-8245, or a printable version is located 
on the City of Casper’s website at http://www.casperwy.gov/business/rfps_public_notices . 
 
All surplus equipment may be seen Wednesday, March 22, Thursday, March 23, and Monday, 
March 27, 2017, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and Tuesday March 28, 2017, from 8:00 a.m. to 
12:00 p.m. at the Casper Service Center, 1800 East “K” Street, Casper, Wyoming.  Please contact 
Jason Shellabarger, at 307-235-8245. 
 
 
              
        V.H. McDonald 
        City Manager 
Publish: March 15, 2017 
  March 19, 2017 
  March 26, 2017    
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